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It’s been a banner month for the Knights.  We had a successful Membership Drive.   

Father Eli has approved the Rosary Devotion to be held at Holy Spirit Church on Sundays at 10:00 am 
sharp led by the Knights of Columbus before the 10:30 Mass.  The Rosary will be completed by 10:20 
am to allow for announcements and opening musical selections for the 10:30am Mass.  Everyone is 
invited to participate!  There are cards in the pews that contain information about the Rosary Prayer 
itself.  The tradition of the Rosary Devotion was started by Father Patrick Peyton in 1942 with the 
catch phrase “The family that prays together, stays together.”  He was saddened by the many 
hardships placed on families during the war years.  His program became endorsed as a “Crusade for 
the Family” by the Knights of Columbus in 1944 and has grown ever since.  We will be doing our part 
to bring lasting peace to the world and strengthening the bonds within our own families.  COME JOIN 
US! 

**IN OTHER NEWS:  PUT BREAKFAST WITH SAINT NICK ON YOUR CALENDARS.  December 19 after all 
masses.  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.  We will be serving breakfast to any and all parishioners after all 
Sunday Masses on December 19 in All Saints Hall.  Morning K of C Volunteers need to report at 
6:45am to prepare breakfast for the attendees of 7:30 am Mass.  Scrambled eggs, pancakes, juice, 
and coffee are included in the menu.  There will be a photo op with St. Nick for the kids.  The event is 
free!!! 

**We are planning the next Knights at the Races for the entire parish on January 15 in the parish 
hall.  The first one was a success and those that attended had a great time!  The Youth Group added 
so much to our program.  Remember January 15, 2022. 

** We are still awaiting an answer to our offer purchase touchless Holy Water dispensers for the 
exits of the church.  They would be the same style as those used at several churches in the area. 

Prayers are being offered for those suffering from health issues and family deaths during this time.  
You are not alone.  Come join us for the Rosary Devotion on Sunday, November 28 at 10:00 am.  

  

In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!  

 
God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


